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Hello!  

I’ve heard that you have enjoyed a really successful time in Year 3 and have been 
working incredibly hard and learned lots of new things.   However, your Year 3 journey 
is coming to an end and very soon you will be moving into Year 4. I am pleased to tell 
you that as from September 2024 you will be part of Class 4HG.   

I (Mrs Giles) will be your new teacher and I cannot wait!  I have lots of exciting things 
planned for the year ahead and I am very much looking forward to welcoming you into 
our class.   

Later on this week, I will be meeting you in person and you will be spending some time in your new classroom 
with me and the rest of your class.  I’m excited to find out all about you and to let you know about some of 
the lovely things we have to look forward to in in Year 4. 

Let me tell you a little bit about what to expect when you join Year 4.  In September, we will be studying 
Ancient Greece as our first History topic and this will link nicely to our art lessons, where we will be designing 
some Greek vases and looking at the architecture of some famous Greek landmarks.  One of my favourite 
subjects is Science and we will be investigating ‘Sound’.  We will carry out a sound hunt around school and 
find out how sounds are made and how they travel to our ears.   

Have you ever used a needle and thread before?  Well, prepare to learn something new as we will be 
designing and making our own pencil cases.  It’s tricky but fun! Another favourite lesson of mine is French.  
In French, we are going to be describing people and talking about the things we enjoy doing.  Je peux 
cuisiner, je peux nager et jeux peux faire du velo. This means I can cook, I can swim and I can ride a bike.  
What do you like to do?  

There’s lots to look forward to.  We’ll be doing Maths and English lessons every morning.  I love both of 
these subjects! David Walliams will be our chosen author and we will be sharing a selection of his books 
during whole class reading time, every day at 1pm.  Have you read any of his books before?  Maybe you’ve 
seen the movies?  Hopefully, we might even get the chance to watch one in class, once we’ve read some of 
the books.  I think my favourite book of his is the Demon Dentist! A little bit scary but lots of fun!  

Anyway, not long now!  I will see you later on this week and we can have a chat and look forward to all the 
exciting things ahead. 

See you soon, 

Mrs Giles  

 


